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Environmental Survey off Dellimara 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that a Environmental Survey will be held off Dellimara.  

 

The survey will be carried out within the area A, B, C, D and E, as shown hatched on 

attached chart. 

 

LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A  35º 50’.094    014º 33’.840 

B  35º 49’.433    014º 35’.054 

C  35º 48’.436    014º 34’.471 

D  35º 48’.996    014º 33’.460 

E  35º 49’.141    014º 33’.541 

  

Weather permitting the survey is expected to commence on Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

and is expected to be completed by mid May 2019. 

 

The vessels “Odin Finder” and “Wilfred” will be used during the survey. 

 

Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout and give the 

above vessels a wide berth as they will have restricted manoeuvrability. 

 

 Instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14 

are to be complied with.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 36, 2538 




